
From: Darrel Cross
To: Smith, Chelsea; Mark Riffey
Subject: RE: Supplemental evidence for Ryan Fire Protection (Cause No. DHS-1811-FPBSC-011)
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 3:55:58 PM

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

It appears it  is only the application that is being considered as an additional exhibit, as I did not see
any plans attached.
 
I do not have any objection to the application being added as an exhibit.  If the submitted plans are
to be considered an exhibit as well, I would need to see them prior to approving them as an
additional exhibit.
 
Thank you,
 
Darrel Cross, CFM
Division Chief / Fire Marshal
Noblesville Fire Department
Telephone: (317)776-6336 x 1414
Cell: (317) 557-8453
dcross@noblesville.in.us
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information protected by law. If you are not the
intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-mail message or its attachments. If you believe you have
received this e-mail message in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all
copies of the original message.
 

From: Smith, Chelsea <CheSmith2@dhs.IN.gov> 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 2:21 PM
To: Mark Riffey <mriffey@ryanfp.com>
Cc: Darrel Cross <dcross@noblesville.in.us>
Subject: RE: Supplemental evidence for Ryan Fire Protection (Cause No. DHS-1811-FPBSC-011)
 
Yes, thank you.
 
Chief Cross, do you have any objection to this application being added as an additional exhibit? It is
being used to confirm that Petitioner installed a 13R sprinkler system.
 
Best,
 
Chelsea E. Smith | Administrative Law Judge
Indiana Department of Homeland Security
302 West Washington Street, Room E-208
Indianapolis, IN 46204
Tel: (317) 234-8917
Email: Chesmith2@dhs.in.gov
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Web: www.in.gov/dhs
 

From: Mark Riffey [mailto:mriffey@ryanfp.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 1:52 PM
To: Smith, Chelsea <CheSmith2@dhs.IN.gov>
Cc: dcross@noblesville.in.us
Subject: Re: Supplemental evidence for Ryan Fire Protection (Cause No. DHS-1811-FPBSC-011)
 
**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Is this what you need?
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